
© Koninklijke Philips N.V.

Discontinuation Notice 

As of September 30th, 2022, Philips Health store no longer sells directly to consumers
and/or patients in North America. Philips utilizes a nation-wide network of Durable
Medical Equipment (DME) and Home Medical Equipment (HME) suppliers to distribute
our respiratory devices. To learn more information on a Philips offerings please click here.
If you have previously made product purchases from the Philips Health store (Respironics
Colorado) and have questions about your device or need warranty support, please reach
out to us at 1-800-659-9235, option 5, Monday through Friday, 9:30 am to 6:00 pm
Eastern. You can also email us at RespironicsColorado@philips.com

https://www.usa.philips.com/c-e/breathe-easier.html

